
 Livonia Public Schools 
 Operations 
 
 
Date: August 12, 2020 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Re:   Personal Protection Equipment (PPE) Purchase 
 

I am requesting the purchase of Personal Protection Equipment (PPE) be placed 
on the agenda for the August 17, 2020 Committee of the Whole meeting. This 
will actually be several different items purchased from two separate vendors. I 
am recommending the purchase of single panel acrylic protection barriers from 
School Specialty for $55,144.00; three-side polycarbonate barriers from School 
Specialty for $67,152.00; disposable rags and buckets from Ferguson Facility 
Supply for $23,550.00; various sized disposable gloves, disposable child masks, 
and child face shields for $31,100.00. The total of this PPE purchase amounts to 
$176,946.00 from the General Fund. 

Please contact me if you have questions. Thank you. 
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c: Board of Education 
 


